
 

 

 

 

 

We love our school boardwalk—and we know you do too!   
Help us make it new for generations of students to come  

and leave your mark! 
 

Beginning on May 11 through the 22nd,  
we are hosting a donation drive to raise funds for our new dock.   

 

We must raise $30,000 for the dock  
and we know that you can help us get there!  

 
HOW YOU CAN HELP - 

 

In the same fashion as “Pasta for Pennies,” we will be conducting a                 
fundraising drive over the course of two weeks beginning on May 11th.   

 

Encourage your classmates to dig deep in their piggy banks  
and ask family, friends, businesses, etc. to contribute to the cause. 
***Contributions of $1,000 or more will receive special recognition  

on a dock plaque.***  
We need the full support of our Madeira Beach Fundamental families  

to make this happen!     
  

The two leading primary classes (K-5) and one secondary grades (6-8) winner  
will be selected based on overall contributions. 

  

The winning classes will receive a pizza party courtesy of your PTSA.   
 

We thank you in advance for your continued support! 


